
COOPERATOR RENEWAL CAMPAIGN IS NOW UNDERWAY 

Membership fees have not changed and continue to be the primary source of funding for all that 
the District accomplishes, including the publication of a quarterly newsletter, outreach and 
education, and conservation and restoration projects. The upcoming relaunch of the District’s 
newsletter will reintroduce our Cooperators and Partners to the importance of the Natural 
Resource District and focuses on its commitment to enhancing our natural resources with our 
cooperators and through our partners to meet our stated vision; 

To Provide Assistance to Achieve Conservation of Natural Resources 
by Promoting Policies and Practices that are Economically Feasible and 

Environmentally Responsible 
 
The Cooperator annual membership renewals come due in January. Many thanks to everyone 
who responded to the renewal notices sent by Email and postal mail, generously donated 
additional funds, and participated in resource surveys in 2020.  

If you have additional questions regarding your renewal, donation or new membership please 
contact Board Clerk Joanne Roberts at nrcdhereford@gmail.com. 

The Hereford Natural Resource District is an independent, non-profit, semi-governmental entity. 
Your Cooperator fees and additional donation(s) are tax-deductible. 

Complete and Return with Your Check Payable to Hereford NRCD 
Send to PO Box 3361, Sierra Vista, Arizona 85636 

 
Name: 
 
Address: 
 
City/State/Zip: 
 
Phone/Email: 
 
Membership Level:  ○ New  ○ Renewal 

 
______$50.00 membership renewal  with sign ______ (12" x 18" metal HNRCD sign to post on 
my property identifying me as an HNRCD member) without sign______  
 
______$35.00 to renew my annual membership 
 
______ I wish to provide an additional contribution toward the District's resource activities 
 
○ $25 Student ○ $50 Organization ○ $100 Commercial ○ $200 Conservation Steward ○ $500 

Conservation Patron ○ $1,000 Lifetime Conservation Champion  

○ Other Amount  $________.____ 

mailto:nrcdhereford@gmail.com


Members with email access will receive email notice when the quarterly newsletter issue is posted 
online. Please indicate if you prefer to receive the publication via postal mail. 

Consistent support from you with our growing community supporters makes our community 
stronger than ever. Thank you! YOU fuel not only our work, but our optimism about the future 
for the economy and the beautiful way of life in our corner of Cochise County. 

Best Regards, 

John Ladd 
      
John Ladd 
Chairman 
 


